
                     ST. AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC SCHOOL  
                              300 Santone Ave, Welland ON L3C 2J8        (905) 734-4659 

 

“A community of achievers … 
spiritually, morally, intellectually and physically!” 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As of January 7, 2013, our Safe Schools Action Team, in compliance with the Safe 

School Protocol of the Niagara Catholic District School Board, made changes to 

our dismissal procedures at St. Augustine School.   

 

• All bus students will proceed directly to the bus loading area after school. 

• All Primary Students who are walkers or are picked up will exit out the 

primary doors. 

• All Junior and Intermediate Students will exit out the 

Junior/Intermediate doors. 

• Students who pick up younger siblings will exit out their designated door, 

and then walk around the back of the building to pick up their siblings at the 

primary and/or SK doors. 

 

All parents are respectfully asked to remain outside the building at the 

appropriate door for their children each day. 

 

Routine is very important for the safety of all students.  Please help us keep all of 

our students safe by encouraging your children to follow our new policies. 

 

Thank you. 

 

MK Kalagian and staff 

 

 


